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THE EPIPHANY OF THE LORD; YEAR – C; 05TH JANUARY 2025 
DAY OF PRAYER FOR JUSTICE & PEACE 

 
 

 

Vigil (Saturday):             5.00 pm 

Confession (Saturday): 4.15 – 4.45 pm  

Sunday Mass:  9.30 am 

Weekday Mass: Mon, Wed & Fri: 10.00 am 
  

St Clement’s 

Sunday Mass:        11.00 am 

Weekday Mass: Tue & Thu: 09.00 am  

      Sat: Holy Mass in the Convent: 10.00 am 
 

 

 

FEASTS/MEMORIALS 

Weekdays of Christmas time 
 

NEXT SUNDAY 12TH JANUARY: THE BAPTISM 

OF THE LORD; YEAR – C  
 

 

SICK & ANNIVERSARIES: 
Please pray for all sick in our parish especially Bishop 

Robson, May McGeary, Catherine Reid, Kathleen Wilson, 

Alice Smith, Lusia, Brian Murphy, Lizzie Ward, Monsignor 

Basil O’Sullivan, Esther Sinclair, Betty Saunders, Pamela 

Herron, Maureen Walker, Rosily (Fr. Johney’s sister), Cath 

& George Adam, Dennis & Marlene Kenny. Our Lady of 

Lourdes, pray for them. 
 

Please remember in your prayers those who have recently 

died Bobby Gardner and whose anniversaries occur this time 

especially Carole Caithness. Eternal rest grant unto them, O 

Lord, and let perpetual light shine upon them: may they rest 

in peace. Amen 
 

No Coffee/Tea. Please wait to enjoy a coffee/tea and toast 

after Mass in the church hall until the next Sunday in the 

New Year 2025.  Thank you very much for all those who 

are involved in serving tea/coffee to our faithful.  
 

200 Club Winners: 29/12/2024 No. 60 L. Dolan 
 

Special Collection for Justice & Peace: A collection 
will be taken up for the work of Justice & Peace on 
today. 
 

Monthly Church Cleaning will take place next 

Wednesday 8th January after the Holy Mass at 10 am. All 

volunteers, please join the team. 

 

NEW YEAR HAMPER 

The M&S Hamper was won by Jean Grewar number 93 

and Margaret Parke, number 75 won the smaller one. 

Jean was very thankful for the prize but asked for it to be 

donated back to the church. The draw will take place 

again this Sunday after the 9.30 Mass. The smaller 

Hamper was also gifted to a family living in the parish. 

The amount raised was £211 which will go towards 

parish fundraising initiatives. Thank you for all your 

support. 
 

Lost Property  

A lovely single hoop earring was found after the Vigil 

Mass last weekend. Please see Father Johney to reclaim. 
 

QR Code for The Parish of St Ninian, Dundee:  Don’t carry 
cash but want to make a donation? Scan this QR code 
available in the church with your phone to make a 
donation. If you are a UK taxpayer, you can also Gift Aid 
your donation and we will be able to claim an extra 25p 
for every £1 you donate. 

The Jubilee Year 2025.    Pilgrims of Hope 

Pope Francis  officially launched the 2025 Jubilee Year 

with the solemn opening of the Holy Door at St. Peter's 

Basilica on Christmas Eve, and the three other Major 

Basilicas in Rome. He is calling all pilgrims of hope 

from every country and language to walk in the 

holiness of life. For the first time in the Jubilee 

tradition, Pope Francis opened a fifth holy door in 

Rebibbia prison on 26 December, “inviting all 

prisoners to look to the future with hope and a renewed 

sense of confidence.”  He prayed, "may the light of 

Christian hope illumine every man and woman, as a 

message of God’s love addressed to all! And may the 

Church bear faithful witness to this message in every 

part of the world!"  You can read the full 

report:  vaticannews.va 
 

 

Diocesan Priesthood: Thinking about Diocesan 
Priesthood in 2025? The Catholic Church in Scotland 
is now inviting enquiries from those considering 
applying for seminary. For more information, please 
contact Fr Jim Walls e-mail: 
james.walls@dunkelddiocese.org.uk  
 

Holy Year Scotland 2025 Jubilee Pilgrimage to Rome 

and Assisi 

 We are organising a Holy Year pilgrimage to Rome and 

Assisi, from 5th to 12th September 2025, with 4 nights in 

Rome and 3 in Assisi. The cost of the trip will be 

approximately £1,600 per person, with a single-room 

supplement of £168. 

If you would like further information, or to register your 

interest, please contact Jim McKelvie by email 

j.mckelvie@holyyear2025.org.uk or by phone 07957 

847290. 
 

PSALM RESPONSE: 
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All the nations on earth shall fall prostrate 

before you, O Lord. 
 


